
 

 
 

Ein cyf/Our ref ATISN 16528 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

            22 August 2022 
Dear                     , 
 
Request for Information – Wales Better River Quality Taskforce (ATISN 16528) 
 
Thank you for your request of 1 August 2022. 
 
You have asked for the following details of the members of the Better River Quality 
Taskforce and their contact details. 
 

 
Our response 
 
The Wales Better River Quality Taskforce comprises senior representatives from 
seven organisations. The Taskforce includes five partner organisations (Welsh 
Government, Natural Resources Wales, Ofwat, Dŵr Cymru Welsh Water and Hafren 
Dyfrdwy). The Consumer Council for Water and Afonydd Cymru provide independent 
advice and oversight from an environmental and customer stakeholder perspective. 
Other organisations may be invited to join meetings of the Taskforce as needed. 
Further information on the governance of the Taskforce can be found on the Welsh 
Government website: Terms of reference: Wales Better River Quality Taskforce | 
GOV.WALES 
 
Please find details of how to contact each Taskforce member organisation below. 
 

• Welsh Government: water@gov.wales 

• Natural Resources Wales: enquiries@naturalresourceswales.gov.uk 

• Ofwat: About Ofwat - Ofwat 

• Dŵr Cymru Welsh Water: Contact | Dŵr Cymru Welsh Water (dwrcymru.com) 

• Hafren Dyfrdwy: Contact us | Help and Contact | HD Cymru 

• Afonydd Cymru: Contact Us | Afonydd Cymru 

• Consumer Council for Water: Contact us | CCW (ccwater.org.uk) 
 
Next steps 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you 
can ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response.  
Requests for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s 
Freedom of Information Officer at: Information Rights Unit, Welsh Government, 
Cathays Park, Cardiff, CF10 3NQ or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales. 



 

 
 
 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.     
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The 
Information Commissioner can be contacted at:   
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF  
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a 
complaint until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 


